
From: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 15 December 2020 12:46 PM 
To: Kristen Wischer <kwischer@anmf.org.au> 
Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au>; James Fox <james.fox@hsu.asn.au>; Ben Redford 
<Ben.Redford@unitedworkers.org.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2020/99 - Work Value Case - Aged Care Award  
 

OFFICIAL 
 
Thank you Ms Wischer, noted 
 
Mirella Franceschini  
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4520 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401  
mirella.franceschini@fwc.gov.au  

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001  
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From: Kristen Wischer <kwischer@anmf.org.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 15 December 2020 12:30 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au>; James Fox <james.fox@hsu.asn.au>; Ben Redford 
<Ben.Redford@unitedworkers.org.au> 
Subject: AM2020/99 - Work Value Case - Aged Care Award  
 
Dear Associate  
 
We refer to the above matter.  
 
Further to the outline of evidence provided by the HSU, the ANMF asks that the following be noted.  
 
1. The ANMF does not at this time propose to outline expert witness evidence, however, seeks 

to reserve the right to provide expert evidence in addition to the expert evidence proposed 

by the HSU.  

2. The ANMF will advise the parties of any additional evidence to be relied upon as soon as 

feasible. 

 

Kind regards 

Kristen Wischer 

 
 
Kristen Wischer | Senior Federal Industrial Officer 
Australian Nursing & Midwifery Federation 
Level 1, 365 Queen Street Melbourne Victoria 3000 
T: (03) 9602 8500 | F:(03) 9602 8567 
E: Email Address | W: www.anmf.org.au 
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